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November 30, 2012   

To:  North York Community Council  

From:  Toronto Preservation Board  

Subject: Request for Heritage Evaluation – 68 Parkhurst Boulevard  

Recommendations:  

The Toronto Preservation Board recommends that:  

1. North York Community Council defer consideration of the report (November 12, 
2012) from the Acting Director, Policy and Research, City Planning Division, until 
such time as they make their intention clear with respect to a Heritage Conservation 
District in the Leaside Community.   

Background:  

The Toronto Preservation Board on November 26, 2012, considered the following:  

- (November 12, 2012) Report from the Director, Urban Design, City Planning, respecting 
Request for Heritage Evaluation – 68 Parkhurst Boulevard.  

- (November 23, 2012) Letter from Geoff Kettel, Chair, North York Community 
Preservation Panel.  

- (November 26, 2012) Letter from Erica Cooke  

Councillor John Parker, Ward 26, Don Valley West, addressed the Toronto Preservation Board 
on this matter.     
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Janette Gerrard  
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